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Dear sirs:

As a citizen and business owner, I am asking that you rescind the unjust and coercive mandate that all
"contraceptives" and sterilization procedures be covered by private health insurance with no co-pay to
patients. If not, at the minimum expand conscience protections for 0rganizations that provide
insurance, and have moral or religious objections.

Please protect the conscience rights of insurers, providers and people like me who object to being
forced by the federal government to offer or subsidize contraceptives and sterilization services.

These are kind of directives that make us want to join the Tea Party Movement. Thank you.

Sincerely,
William Bennett
Hollywood, FL  33020
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